
   STONE BANK SCHOOL DISTRICT

N68 W33866 County Road K, Oconomowoc, WI  53066
Phone: (262) 966-2900​ Fax: (262) 966-1828        www.stonebank.k12.wi.us​

Dear Stone Bank Families,

We’ve made great strides in our search for the next Superintendent/Principal for the 2025-26 school 
year! 

At the conclusion of the 2024-25 school year,  I will be ending my role as Interim Superintendent at Stone 
Bank and the district will be seeking a permanent replacement. I have greatly enjoyed working with the 
staff, students, and families in the Stone Bank community and am happy to assist with the process of 
finding a successor. 

The Board of Education conducted initial interviews on December 4 and 5, 2024, and plans to hold 
finalist interviews on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, with selected staff and administration.

The finalist candidates include:
Jeff Allen, Middle School Principal/Dean of Students, Stone Bank School, Oconomowoc, WI
Michelle Miner, Elementary Principal, Lincoln Elementary School, Wauwatosa, WI
Nicholas Ryan, Middle School Principal, Karcher Middle School, Burlington, WI

Our goal is to select a final candidate before the Christmas break to ensure a smooth transition as we 
approach the new year. Throughout this selection process, we will keep our families informed of any 
significant updates and developments. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at school (262) 966-2900 x4030 or on my cell at (262) 492-6506 if you 
have any questions.

Thank you,
Jon Schleusner
Interim Superintendent


